Summer 2018
Year 5 Newsletter
Welcome back after Easter! We hope you all had a good break. We’ve got a busy term ahead. Hopefully we will have good weather so that we can get outside as much as possible. (Don’t forget sun cream, hats and water bottles!)

· Topics – The Rainforest and Aztecs.
· Activities – We are off to Eden Wednesday 25th April. (We sent a note last term.) Please could you pay for the trip on Parent pay if you have not paid already. All of our work including Art, DT, Literacy, Science, Geography and Maths will be based around the trip. 
· We are very excited about camp! If you need any extra copies of kit lists please look on our class page.
· Homework – Please continue to read at least three times a week (it really does make a difference with the Accelerated Reader Quizzes) and keep practising your spellings and 99 club timestables. There will also be some other homework given out on a Monday to be handed in on a Friday that will build on what we have been doing in English or Maths each week. 
· Please make sure that PE kits are here every day – we are hoping to have our Sports Day after half term and will need to practise whenever the weather lets us!

· We hope to have a great term, pop in to see us if you need to.

Miss Nile and Mrs Boynton.
